
Planning Committee Report –21
st

 January minutes for approval at January 2014 PCM  

Present Cllrs J Harvey and Eales, and EO. Cllr King sent apologies and submitted comments to the 2 applications via e mail 

14/0025   16 Gleneagles Drive, Blackwell,  B60 1BD Single storey rear extension 

No objection      

13/0962  15 Malvern Road 1st floor extension and internal alterations to detached dwelling.  

The first floor extension appears to overshadow the neighbouring bungalow and we would be concerned by how they 

might be affected. Otherwise, no objection.       

Neighbourhood Forum 

The invitation to a meeting with Alvechurch and Barnt Green PC’s to share progress on Neighbourhood Plans was noted. 

Cllrs J Harvey, King and Forknell will attend. 

Public Consultation - Criteria for Bromsgrove Local Heritage List 

It was agreed to respond that we have no issues with the criteria as laid out. 

Blackwell First School – Proposed Expansion 

It was agreed that Cllr J Harvey would attend the public meeting on 21
st

 Jan at the school and report to the Council in 

February. 

Future meeting dates 

No dates were set 


